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Dear Parents and Carers  
 
Welcome to summer term. This term will bring lots of 
new and exciting challenges to your child’s learning 
experience.    
 
Our Topic 
Term 5: Intrepid Explorers 
Our topic this term is ‘Intrepid Explorers’. Throughout 
this topic, we will be looking at the greatest explorers, 
as well as designing and making fabric bunting during 
our D.T. lessons. 
 
We will also be identifying and naming a variety of 
plants and trees and describing their structure. The 
children will also be looking at where our food comes 
from.  
 
Maths and English 
In maths lessons, children will be learning about: place 
value; addition and subtraction; position and direction; 
multiplication; division; and measurement of length 
and height.  
 
In order to support your child, you could practise 
addition and subtraction problems, play position and 
direction games, chant the times tables and explore 
measurements of height and length in your home.  
 
Alongside this, reciting number facts for the 2s, 5s and 
10 times tables in various orders will support the 
development of instant recall.  
It would really support your child if they were confident 
with their times tables. This would help them in all 
areas of maths. This term, your child will begin to learn 
facts for the 2s 10s and 5s times tables.  
 
In English, we will be exploring a variety of books such 
as Lubna and Pebble and Yeti and the Bird. Children will 
be using a range of skills to write labels, thank you 
notes, speech bubbles, postcards and instructions.  
 
In order to support your child, you could help your child 
to write a speech bubble for a character from their 
favourite book at home. What might the character say? 

Children can share their sentence orally before using 
their phonics to write this down.  
 
The spellings your child will be learning this term can 
be accessed through our school website; it would be 
really useful if you could help your child to learn these 
spellings. 
 
Please encourage your child to read at home every day 
and ask them questions about what they are reading at 
every opportunity.  We aim to change books regularly. 
 
Your child may bring a water bottle to school. Please 
ensure the bottle is clearly named and only contains 
water.  
 
PE 
Year 1 classes have PE on a Tuesday and a Friday 
(Wrens and Robins) or a Tuesday and a Thursday 
(Sparrows) Please ensure that your child has the 
appropriate PE kit. For outdoor games, the children 
need plain black/navy tracksuit bottoms, a plain white 
t-shirt, a plain sweatshirt and trainers. For indoor PE, 
the children need plain black/navy shorts, a plain white 
t-shirt and plimsolls. Every item needs to be clearly 
labelled and in a bag that will remain in school every 
day. Kits will be taken home to be washed at the end 
of each term. No items should be taken home during 
the term. 
 
Warmer weather 
As the weather is getting warmer, children may need 
to bring hats into school. Please ensure that these are 
clearly named. Sunscreen should be applied at home 
before coming to school. We are not able to assist your 
child in applying this in school.  
 
Important Dates 
22.04.25 – First day of term 5  
05.05.25 – May Day Bank Holiday 
23.05.25 – Last day of Term 5  
02.06.25 – First day of Term 6 
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Yours sincerely 
 
Miss Wells      Mrs Lewis       Mrs Ilsley       Mrs Brine 
Year One Class Teachers  
 

 
 
 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

HOW YOU CAN SUPPORT YOUR CHILD’S LEARNING THIS TERM: 
Key things that parents can do to support their child this term related to things they will be learning about: 
 

• Useful websites: 
- Phonics Play https://www.phonicsplay.co.uk/  
- Hit the button https://www.topmarks.co.uk/maths-games/hit-the-button  

• Things to do:  
- Speech bubble (attached) 
- Easter holiday letter (attached) 
- Go on a ‘Colours of Nature’ treasure hunt (attached) 

 

https://www.phonicsplay.co.uk/
https://www.topmarks.co.uk/maths-games/hit-the-button
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What is your favourite book? Who is your favourite character in that book? Why? Write a 
speech bubble for your favourite character. What might they be saying? Read your 
speech bubble back to your grown up.  
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What different types of plants, leaves and flowers are in your local area? 
Explore the park or a garden with different plants. Can you collect a rainbow of 
colours? Which colour is the most popular? Can you find primary and secondary 

colours? 
 

  

 
 

You might like to draw or paint a picture of the nature that you find. You could 
also use the nature to create art. 

 

     
 
 
 

 


